
Thank You From Collingwood Neighbourhood House 
 

 
Grace Wampold Thu, Mar 31, 2022 at 2:46 PM
To: "llcsvancouver@gmail.com" <llcsvancouver@gmail.com> 
 

Dear Master Lian Tzi, President of Lotus Light Charity Society 

  

I wanted to reach out on behalf of the Collingwood Neighbourhood house to express 
our gratitude for the donation we received from your organization. We are so grateful 
for the boxes of plant-based meat that you so kindly shared with our community and 
we are further distributing the boxes of vegan steaks across our programs to 
continue on in the spirit of equity and sharing. We will also be using the bread you 
sent us for a community meal next week! 

  

Our organization runs a number of food distribution and cooking programs that will 
all be able to share in this special gift. As a person who does not eat meat, I am very 
grateful that we will have a plant-based option to serve to the community for the 
coming weeks as well. 

  

I hope you have a wonderful rest of your day and have a chance to enjoy the 
sunshine outside. 

  

  

Warmest Regards, 

  

Grace Wampold 

  
 

 


